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July 10, 2012 

To: Students’ Council 

Re: Report to Council 

 
Hello Council, 
 
Below are the highlights since my last report. 
 
SUB Renovation 
We have completed many consultations with stakeholders since the last Council meeting. This includes 
meetings with all SU services, several other internal departments, campus media, the Registrar’s Office 
and the ONEcard office. These consultations were reviewed at the weekly design subcommittee 
meetings. Last week, our architects met with the PAW Centre architects to begin discussing the interface 
between the two buildings.  
 
Grant Allocation Committee 
GAC did not meet quorum this week. The committee meets next on July 23. The plan for that date is to 
discuss the Golden Bears and Pandas Legacy Fund and to map out new policy for the Access Fund in 
response to recent changes in provincial student loan regulations. 
 
Miscellaneous 
Other activities in the past two weeks include a PAW Centre Steering Committee meeting, three days of 
meetings with our staff union to work on job evaluations, and a daylong executive retreat to discuss goals 
and specific topics in depth. We have also reviewed and accepted offers for ABM placement in the 
building. 
 
Should you have any questions, comments or concerns, feel free to get in touch at 780-492-4236 or 
vp.finance@su.ualberta.ca. If you wish to discuss any topics in depth, I would welcome the opportunity 
to meet in person. 
 
Cheers, 

 
 
Andy Cheema 
 
 
 
 


